
 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046-1609 

 

Curtis-Straus LLC TCB 

One Distribution Center Circle, #1 

Littleton, MA 02702 

 

Re: Confidentiality Request 

 

Gentlemen: 

 

This letter is to comply with 47 CFR 0.457(d)(2) and 0.459 of FCC rules pertaining to 

confidential material.  TRIXELL requests that the following documents regarding this 

application for FCC ID: VPQ-DNURS2 to be confidential: 

 

1. Software Security Description 

 

Specifically, these exhibits contain information relating to circuit function and complexity that 

could be of benefit to competitors. The material contains trade secret and confidential 

information that TRIXELL does not customarily release to the public and which is there wise 

not generally available to the public. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jérôme SOTTAS (Authorized Agent) 

Certification engineer 

 

23rd Feb 2017 

 

 


